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BASE PROGRAM AND LATE SUPERVISION

If parents or students have questions or ideas for after-school enrichment or classes, 
please contact Lorena Martinez, MS BASE director, at lorena.martinez@harker.org.

The following important information appears in your student/parent handbook. We are repeating it here for your convenience:

LATE SUPERVISION

The Union campus closes each day at 6 p.m. 
Students who are not picked up by 6 p.m. will be 
charged for extended care based on the following:

The charge will be $10 for every 15 minutes 
starting at 6 p.m., with a $1 per minute fee. 
At 6:15, per minute fee increases to $2.  
Beginning at 7 p.m., the charges increase to 
$30 for every 15 minutes.

Example:

	 6:05=$15

	 6:18=$41

	 6:36=$87

	 7:05= $185

FALL SIGN-UPS
An email will be sent in early August from the 
directors of BASE, giving information on when 
and how to register for Session 1 classes.

AFTER-SCHOOL ENRICHMENT
The after-school enrichment supervision and various 
activities are available to all students as a part of their 
tuition. Students are offered a variety of daily drop-in 
activities or may sign up for scheduled workshops. This 
program runs on a four- session system which is different 
than the academic semester system.

•	 Drop-in: These activities do not require a registration 
form. Students can choose to stop by any time. 
ClubBASE, table tennis, Act. Ave, Fun Fridays, amp 
activities, and library.  

•	 Enrichment Class: Registration is required. Most 
BASE workshops are free, but some require a supply 
fee. Photoshop, candle making, food science, music 
writing and recording, and journalism plus many more 
are offered.

•	 Specialty: These classes are provided by private 
organizations and therefore require registration and 
an additional fee. All fees are charged to your Harker 
account. Coding, private music lessons (guitar or 
piano), babysitting safety, and other great classes may 
be offered.

Grade 6-8 students are asked to communicate with their 
parents regarding afternoon pickup times and locations. 
All students must remain in a supervised area of the 
campus. Detailed information on daily procedures will be 
provided online before school begins. 

Other Notes
•	 For the first quarter, the after-school enrichment 

packet information is emailed home and posted on the 
Parent Portal under the “Middle School After School” 
orange tab.

•	 Prior to the start of the remaining quarters, 
information will be posted on the Parent Portal under 
MS Daily Life with a link to the MS BASE after school 
tab on the homepage.

•	 Class capacities are limited, so we encourage 
students to enroll as soon as possible.

•	 Classes require a minimum enrollment and may be 
cancelled because of low enrollment.
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